RECENTED 18

Wareham Recycling Committee Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES April 21, 2016

Meeting opened at: 6:12 In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady, Wanda Savary, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

- Jennifer distributed the agenda
- Marilyn distributed co-ordinator's report
- Charlene did not have minutes from the prior meeting due to printer problems
- Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted report as written unanimously.
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that MassDEP has a Mattress Incentive Grant, a 2 yr commitment.
 DEP will pay to have the mattresses picked up and properly disposed. Discussion held regarding applying for the grant, possibly include other towns, etc.
- Marilyn reported that the sharps we have previously collected will be picked up tomorrow
- Marilyn reported that the last composter was sold from the prior batch. Discussion
- Marilyn reported that SEMASS had agreed to pay for the disposal of latex paint collected as well as the mercery collected at the center. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported that the Board of Health has found another company to pick up the sharps collected at the center. Discussion held
- Marilyn reported Hazardous Waste Day is May 7 from 9-12
- Discussion held regarding Lowe's taking mercury and floresent bulbs, Sam's Gas and Auto Zone take used oil in proper containers.
- Jack suggested having a discussion with the Clean Wareham group to use our roll offs, as they did last year, and separate the recyclables. Discussion held
- Jack talked about getting rid of the office trailer and using a larger shed with heat and a toilet. Perhaps Upper Cape could build one. Discussion held
- Charlene presented a newspaper article regarding getting rid of the bottle bill.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05

Mr Dow A Ting Chair Jennifer Gady, Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary